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Starting on Sunday, September 26, 2021 there will be a new look to CampS.  Student Center is being
replaced with a tile-based user interface in an effort to enhance the student experience across
different devices. These new changes will be seen on phones/tablets and desktops!

See below to check out the differences. To the left you will see the current view when you login to
CampS using a phone.  To the right is the new view.

The new tile based navigation will take you into the sub-menus for each of the different areas within
CampS. While you will still see some menu items that will display in the “old” format, please know that
we are continually working to improve and will be looking to get these items updated!
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We understand that with anything new there is a need for clarification and will be providing
documentation where needed.  Most documentation will be located
here: https://www.uwec.edu/kb/category/students/

Please contact the LTS help desk with any questions or issues related the Camps Fluid. 

715-836-5711  |  helpdesk@uwec.edu  |  Vicki Lord Larson Hall 1106
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